
Newsletter 
For the week of Feb. 20-24     Second Grade 

No School Monday – President's Day 

Reading- We will continue to read from the Magic Tree House series on our own. 

It is a wonderful series and has so much to teach us about our world. During 

reading time, we will start back in our reading textbook. We will be reading a non-

fiction story called Penguin Chick. We will be working on main idea and details. 

Books will come home one night to read to parents and there will be a test over this 

story the following week. 

Spelling – We will keep the words from last week and take the final test on Friday. 

Math -We will start working on multi-step word problems. 

Science – We will begin a dinosaur unit. We will learn about dinosaurs and fossils. 

Social Studies – We will finish learning about our Presidents. 

Share Time – none this week. 

Reminders - 

Four book reports are due at the end of the month. 

Culver’s Night is Tuesday, Feb. 21 from 5:00-8:00. Avenue City gets 10% of all 

sales. 

Have a wonderful week, 

Carla Proctor 


